
Important Communication Regarding 

Investment Fund Unification 

Dear [Investor's Name], 

We are writing to you regarding an important update about your investments with [Company 

Name]. In our ongoing efforts to streamline operations and enhance our investment offerings, we 

are pleased to announce the unification of our investment funds, effective [Effective Date]. 

This unification will consolidate [Current Fund Names] into a single fund, named [New Fund 

Name]. This change aims to provide you with improved management efficiency and a more 

diversified investment portfolio. 

Key Benefits of the Fund Unification: 

• Enhanced Diversification 

• Reduced Administrative Fees 

• Simplified Investment Management 

We understand that you may have questions or concerns regarding this transition. We encourage 

you to reach out to our customer service team at [Contact Information] or visit our website at 

[Website URL] for more details. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. We look forward to serving you through this 

exciting new chapter in our investment offerings. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Contact Information] 


